From: Leanne Bassett
Sent: 02 February 2020 16:49

To: Planning [

Subject: Fw: REf: 2020/0190/T STRONGLY appose another tree coming down at 41 Frognal NW3 6YD

Please take this as my formal opposition to the above (see email subject) in case
Tom has not logged the below email. (I have not had a response so | assume he has
not done so.)

Also you should know that the "proposal details" link you sent in your letter, does not
work. Very poor.

Please respond that you have received my opposition even though | know that it will
not be seriously considered.

Kind regards, Leanne



